
 

8 MAY 2025 
 

MEDIA ALERT: STANDING COMMITTEE ON THE PREMIER AND CONSTITUTIONAL MATTERS TO CONSIDER 
NEGOTIATING MANDATE REPORTS 
 
During a virtual meeting on Friday 9 May 2025 at 14:00, the Standing Committee on the Premier and Constitutional 
Matters will consider the negotiating mandate report on the Public Service Amendment Bill [B 13B–2023] and the 
Public Administration Management Amendment Bill [B 10B–2023]. 
 
Follow the meeting live here: https://www.wcpp.gov.za/?q=node/18887 
 
Media representatives wanting to join the MS Teams meeting can contact the Senior Communication Officer, 

Matthys Odendal, at modendal@wcpp.gov.za 

 

END 
 
Issued by: Stakeholder Management and Communication Services, Western Cape Provincial Parliament 
Media enquiries: Matthys Odendal, Senior Communication Officer, at modendal@wcpp.gov.za or 082 575 1735. 
 
If you no longer wish to receive media alerts and releases from the Western Cape Provincial Parliament, please send 
an email to media@wcpp.gov.za with the word ‘Unsubscribe’ in the subject line. 

https://www.wcpp.gov.za/?q=node/18887
mailto:modendal@wcpp.gov.za
mailto:modendal@wcpp.gov.za

